## Ministry of Energy

Office of the **Deputy Minister** 

Hearst Block, 4th Floor 900 Bay St. Toronto ON M7A 2E1 Tel (416) 327-6758 Fax (416) 327-6755

## Ministry of Finance

Office of the **Deputy Minister** 

Frost Building South 7 Queen's Park Cr Toronto ON M7A 1Y7 Tel (416) 325-1590 Fax (416) 325-1595



## Dear Mr. Wake:

Thank you for your letter dated March 14, 2017, regarding your plan to analyse the financial impact on ratepayers and the Province of the Fair Hydro Plan.

The Ministry of Energy and the Ministry of Finance are providing the Office of the Financial Accountability Officer with information that responds to the information items described in the Information Request document "The Financial Impact of the Fair Hydro Plan, FA1710-01," in accordance with subsection 12(1) of the Financial Accountability Officer Act, 2013.

Once your office has had the opportunity to review the enclosed information, you may find it useful to have further meetings with Ministry of Energy and Ministry of Finance staff. Ministry staff will be pleased to make themselves available to provide clarification or to answer any additional questions.

The Ministry of Energy and the Ministry of Finance are committed to assisting the FAO on its work related to the financial impact of the Fair Hydro Plan so that it can provide timely and relevant economic and financial analysis to the Legislative Assembly.

Sincerely,

Serge Imbrogno **Deputy Minister** 

Ministry of Energy

Scott Thompson **Deputy Minister** Ministry of Finance

Andrew Teliszewsky, Chief of Staff, Office of the Minister, Ministry of Energy C. Ali Ghiassi, Chief of Staff, Office of the Minister, Ministry of Finance Steen Hume, Assistant Deputy Minister, Energy Supply Policy Division, Ministry of Energy

Tim Schuurman, Assistant Deputy Minister, Office of the Budget, Ministry of Finance